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Hello SOPA Family, 

Wow, is this year flying by or what (No pun 

intended). This has been an unusually busy 

year for a lot of SOPA members, me includ-

ed.  The SOPA wine tasting fly-out was 

canceled due to not being able to find any 

available hotels. The Mystery Trip was can-

celed because the core group of pilots had 

plans at different times of the year and it 

was difficult to nail down a date that would 

include the majority of people.  Flight Club 

fly-outs have been lacking, but I take the 

blame for that as I have been very busy.  

With all that said, let’s make it a point for 

this next year to accomplish all of the fly-

outs we did not do this year.  I retire at the 

end of the month so I may be actually pes-

tering people to fly someplace with me.  I 

definitely look forward to being an airport 

bum and getting a new rating or two.  

The Salinas Airshow was September 26-27. 

The weather was absolutely perfect. The 

static aircraft displays were really good this 

year with a C-5 Galaxy sitting on the ramp. 

That is one massive plane! The F-22 Raptor 

Flight Demonstration was incredible. Ryan, 

owner of Jet West, FBO, gave all pilots 

flying in for the airshow as well as all 

SOPA members a Fifty (50) cent reduc-

tion on every gallon of Av gas pumped 

during the show. SOPA once again volun-

teered to park the transient general aviation 

airplanes that flew in to see the show. Be-

cause SOPA volunteers, the airshow gives 

SOPA tickets to sell to the VIP Chalet. The 

tickets are not available to the public to pur-

chase at the gate. The money raised from 

the airshow ticket sales specifically go to-

wards sending a young boy or girl to the Air 

Academy in Oshkosh, Wisconsin. This is 

fully paid to include round trip airfare.  

December is fast approaching and it is that 

time once again for the SOPA Christmas 

Party. The date is Tuesday December 8, 

2015. The party will be at the Landing Zone 

Restaurant located in the terminal building 

of the Salinas Airport. SOPA members and 

their guests will only pay for part of the din-

ner and SOPA will pick up the rest of the 

tab. This is a great deal for some great food 

and great company. SOPA will once again 

have a  free wine giveaway. This is the air-

port gathering of the year and you do not 

want to miss it.  You will be receiving a let-

ter in the mail with an RSVP for the party 

that will include all of the details (time, 

cost, menu, etc.). Also included in that letter 

will be a SOPA membership renewal enve-

lope. Please mail in the Christmas Party 

RSVP and your SOPA renewal (still only a 

measly $15 for the year).   

Looking forward to a fantastic 2016 flying 

year with many SOPA events. 

Jeff Soares -  SOPA Prez… 

 

Salinas Owners & Pilots Association Meetings:  

Second Tuesday every month 7 p.m. at The Landing 

Zone Restaurant, Salinas Airport Terminal.  Come 

early 6 p.m. for dinner. 

Annual Membership: Family/Single $15 

Sponsor dues $45.  

Applications: www:salinaspilots.com 

SOPA Officers: 

President Jeff Soares—VP/Membership Ray Jackson—Secretary Lori Atkinson—Treasurer Sue Purvis  

Directors: Jerry Hitchcock, Claudia Contreras (webmaster), Jim Shumaker 

Contribute to the 

Newsletter:  

Jeff Soares 

Thank you to Jerry 

Hitchcock for your con-

tribution. 

What’s Inside: 

● ADSB Deals/Install Kills Pg 2 

● New Cuyama Re-Opened Pg 3 

● Vacancy– Airport Commission-

er Pg 3 

● SNS Hangar Maintenance 

Program Pg 4 

● Turf Runway at SNS? Pg 4 

● Flight Service Changes Pg 5 

● Fly-Out to OR. Pg 5 

 WVI Fly-In Posters Wanted Pg 

6 

Meeting Minutes, Pg 7 
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mailto:luv2fly55w@comcast.net
mailto:c150blue@gmail.com
mailto:p51parts@calpacificairmotive.com
mailto:suepurvis08@gmail.com
mailto:clc_80@yahoo.com
mailto:jimshumaker@sbcglobal.net
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Latest ADS-B Deals: Install Kills Value 

From Aviation Consumer Magazine 

Amid all of the buzz surrounding 

the announcement of L-3 Avia-

tion’s low-cost NGT-1000 ADS-B 

solution, I’ve been talking with 

avionics shops to see just how 

realistic its estimated $3000 in-

stalled price will be. You can read 

all about the entire L-3 Lynx ADS

-B product line—which has plenty 

of options at multiple price points 

but based on my discussions with 

experienced installers, L-3’s entry

-level NGT-1000 ADS-B Out sys-

tem isn’t exactly the cure-all for 

mass, mandate compliance, and 

that has as much to do with the 

real costs of installation as it does 

tightening competition. Good 

shops consider this, and so should 

you. An ADS-B project can be the 

perfect setup for sizable cost over-

runs and buyer remorse.  

Moreover, when it comes to edu-

cating buyers of realistic bottom-

line costs and cross-brand com-

patibility, the shops I spoke with 

confirmed my suspicions that 

manufacturers are falling short, 

leaving the shop with some ex-

plaining to do when a higher-than-

expected price quote comes off 

the printer. 

For instance, more than one in-

staller noted that while Ben-

dixKing’s KT74 1090ES tran-

sponder is advertised as a slide-in 

for an existing BendixKing 

KT76A/C transponder, that’s 

hardly the case. The $2999 KT74 

does slide into the existing 

KT76A/C mounting rack and can 

use the existing power, ground 

and Mode C wiring, but the sys-

tem requires connection to an ap-

proved WAAS GPS. The overall 

investment can easily top $10,000 

after installing a used Garmin 

GNS430W—a popular solution 

for such dilemmas. This snag isn’t 

unique to the KT74—it applies to 

all 1090ES ADS-B transponder 

solutions, except L-3’s new 

NGT9000. It comes equipped 

with GPS. 

The $2521 Lynx NGT-1000 is 

one of the cheaper mandate-

compliant UAT transmitters on 

the market (FreeFlight is an-

nouncing even cheaper solutions, 

which will include more hardware 

as standard.) The Lynx NGT-1000 

was initially advertised to the pub-

lic at the $1599 dealer price, but 

the price has since been adjusted 

to include the installation kit and a 

configuration module. 

Since the NGT-1000 doesn’t 

come with antennas, these can 

easily add $700 or more to the 

project. Plus, a $1200 remote 

ADS-B control panel might be 

required if the aircraft doesn’t 

have a Garmin GTX-series digital 

transponder. Add cabling, con-

nectors, circuit breakers, flight 

testing and paperwork, and a NGT

-1000 ADS-B Out installation 

could top $5000—pricing that is 

competitive with ADS-B In/Out 

systems from Garmin, FreeFlight 

and NavWorx. One shop told me 

customers are blindly asking to 

place orders for the NGT-1000 to 

take advantage of the special in-

troductory pricing. That shop 

smartly advised to put the brakes 

on and price the installation first. 

 

—Larry Anglisano 

нлмр /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ 

    пǘƘ- Safety Meeting 
  уΥолŀƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

млǘƘ - SOPA Meeting 

  тΥллǇƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

мпǘƘ - Historic Aircraft Display  
 млΥллŀƳ-нΥллǇƳ ŀǘ {b{ 

/ŀƴŎŜƭŜŘ- Salinas Airport Commission Mtg 
 тΥллǇƳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ Iŀƭƭ wƻǘǳƴŘŀ 
 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ   

   нƴŘ- Safety Meeting 
  уΥолŀƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

уǘƘ - SOPA Meeting Christmas Party 

  тΥллǇƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

мнǘƘ - IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎ !ƛǊŎǊŀƊ 5ƛǎǇƭŀȅ  

 млΥллŀƳ-нΥллǇƳ ŀǘ {b{ 

нпǘƘ - Salinas Airport Commission Mtg 
тΥллǇƳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ Iŀƭƭ wƻǘǳƴŘŀ 
 

aƻƴǘƘƭȅ aŜŜǝƴƎǎκ9ǾŜƴǘǎΥ 
{ŀŦŜǘȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ  
1ǎǘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ  
уΥолŀƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

{ht! ƳŜŜǝƴƎ  
нƴŘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ  
тΥллǇƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎ !ƛǊŎǊŀƊ 5ƛǎǇƭŀȅ  
нƴŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘ 
млΥллŀƳ-нΥллǇƳΣ  {b{ 

{ŀƭƛƴŀǎ !ƛǊǇƻǊǘ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 
пǘƘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ  

KSNS  Salinas . . . . . . .SS $4.77 . . FS $5.27 

KOAR Marina . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$4.65 

KCVH Hollister. . . . .  SS $4.82 . . FS $5.12 

KWVI Watsonville. . . SS $5.00 . . FS $5.30 

KKIC King City. . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . $5.09 

KLSN Los Banos. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $4.50 

3O1 Gustine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $4.50 

KMRY Monterey . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $6.00 

SS=Self Serve; FS=Full Serve 

Source: AirNav.com 11/3/2015 

At The Pump 
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New Cuyama Airport (L88) Reopened Fun Fly-Out Destination 

The New Cuyama airport re-opened this spring after 

being closed for a year or more.  It has a newly paved 

runway, though the parking area could use some im-

provement.  The airport, and the whole town as well, 

was built by the Richfield Oil Company ("ARCO" 

nowadays), but is now under new management.  The 

current owner is a foundation dedicated to "sustainable 

living practices."  The foundation has ambitious plans 

to remake the town environs including upgrading the 

airport facilities (which currently are nonexistent be-

yond the presence of asphalt).   

The local watering hole, the Buckhorn, is also newly 

reopened under new management, and like any new 

business, could use 

some more custom-

ers.  They sport a 

conventional menu 

of burgers and bar-

becue staples like 

ribs and tri-tip.  The 

lemonade is good, 

and so is the air con-

ditioning.  So, if you're looking for a fly-in lunch desti-

nation, give New Cuyama a try.  The runway is short 

and the temperatures are high, so do the density alti-

tude math before you take off!  If you spill barbecue 

sauce on your sectional or drop your GPS into your 

lemonade, you can always find your way home by fol-

lowing the San Andreas fault, a prominent geological 

feature in the nearby Carrizo Plain.  At the right time of 

year, the wildflowers there can be spectacular even 

from the air. 

 

Submitted by: Kerry Gray 

 

The City of Salinas is seeking a volunteer to fill a vacancy 

on the Salinas Municipal Airport Commission. The Airport 

Commission is responsible for acting as an advisory agen-

cy to the City Council on aviation and Airport matters. The 

vacancy exists in Councilmember Barrera’s District. The 

successful candidate would be appointed by Council Mem-

ber Barrera. Applicants must live in the City of Salinas to 

qualify for appointment. If you know someone who is in-

terested and would be a good fit, please have them contact 

the Airport Manager. 

All interested persons must file a City application 

form or submit a resume. Application forms may be 

obtained from the City Clerk’s Office, 200 Lincoln 

Avenue, Salinas, CA 93901, (831) 758-7381. If the 

City application is not used, a certification that the 

applicant is an eligible municipal voter must accom-

pany the resume for commissions and/or the Griev-

ance Board. One application or resume may be used 

to apply for more than one office. However, the appli-

cation or resume should specify all offices being 

sought. 

Applicants’ qualifications will be evaluated on: 

 Knowledge of and experience with community 

issues with which a particular advisory body deals 

 Past and present participation in community 

and/or City forums 

 Attendance at City Council and advisory body 

meetings 

 Understanding of the advisory body’s functions 

and responsibilities 

 Ability to articulate a position on an issue 

Airport Commissioner Vacancy 

L88 on left downwind to runway 28 

The Buckhorn Restaurant, Bar and Hotel 
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Airport Hangar Preventative Maintenance Program 

Hello Everybody. I wanted to provide some news on a 

future service the Airport Staff will be providing. Be-

ginning January 2016, we will begin implementing an 

airport hangar preventative maintenance program. We 

will systematically inspect each hangar to insure the 

doors, tracks, hinges, lights, electrical, and various oth-

er components are in good working order and record 

our findings. After our beta tests, we will send out a 

slot of days we anticipate being in/or near a row of 

hangars for your planning purposes. We will try to be 

as flexible as possible for those who wish to be present 

during the inspection.  

There are some tenants who have changed the City is-

sued lock; if you have put your own lock on a City 

Hangar without providing us a key or combination, this 

will need to be rectified within two months. If you have 

installed a security system without providing the City 

the access information, this too will need to be recti-

fied. 

We would like to run a test inspection program with 

those who are willing to volunteer their hangar for in-

spection. If you are interested in having your hangar 

inspected first, please contact the airport administration 

office to set up a date/time. From now until the end of 

the calendar year, we would like to preform 40 preven-

tative maintenance inspections. You do not need to be 

present to have your hangar inspected but are welcome 

to be present if you like.  

Stay tuned for upcoming information on the progress of 

this program. For those not interested in volunteering 

for the test program, more information will be dissemi-

nated prior to the New Year and inspections will com-

mence in January 2016. Again, if you would like to 

volunteer your hangar to be inspected prior to the New 

Year (First 40) please contact the airport administration 

office at 831.758.7214. 

Sincerely,  

Brett J. Godown 

Airport Manager  

KSNS tenant Barry Porter contacted me a couple of 

months ago with the idea of a turf runway for pilots with 

expensive tundra tires and back country airplanes.  I 

thought this was an interesting idea and talked to the Air-

port Manager Brett Godown. He too thought it was an 

interesting idea.  Barry has been researching this and the 

email below is the latest update:    Jeff Soares 

 

Hi Brett, 

I spoke with Don Haug at the state department of trans-

portation today. He was helpful and provided a lot of in-

formation, but expressed serious doubts about getting ap-

proval from all of the responsible parties (state, FAA, 

city, etc) for creation of a turf strip at SNS.  

He was fairly certain that the idea of creating a strip next 

to an existing runway (26R or 31L) would not fly. He was 

involved with a previous attempt to do something like this 

at another airport and the FAA shot it down instantly. He 

felt that creation of a separate runway on another part of 

the airport property was probably a more viable, if still 

unlikely, option. The more immediate issue with this op-

tion would be finding the time and money to do the neces-

sary paperwork and required studies. He felt it would 

probably be difficult to convince the city that this would 

be a worthwhile expenditure. I believe the pilot communi-

ty would be interested in such a strip for training purposes 

and that it would attract area pilots to Salinas. I have men-

tioned it to a few folks and they all seemed enthusiastic 

about the idea. I have cc'd Jeff Soares (SOPA) and Jen 

Delp-Mallet (Aerodynamic Aviation) on this email. I 

started this conversation with Jeff and have spoken to Jen 

also. She felt the strip could be useful to Aerodynamic 

Aviation. 

I guess the next step would be do identify a potential loca-

tion for the strip, muster support for the idea, and then 

present all of this to the city. Does this seem like the cor-

rect path? Let me know what you think and thanks again 

for your time. 

 

Cheers, 

Barry J. Porter 

N499CC 

Turf Runway at the Salinas Airport?  
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Flight Service Program Changes 

This is important information for those of us that utilize 

Flight Service: 

Recognizing a shift in users' preferences for automated 

services, the FAA is changing its Flight Service opera-

tion to make it more efficient and reduce costs. The 

agency will continue to maintain the highest level of 

safety. 

The changes come as general aviation pilots are transi-

tioning from traditional Flight Service assistance to 

more automated and web-based tools to obtain services. 

Through the use of updated technology Flight Service is 

taking the opportunity to eliminate redundancies and 

underutilized services. 

"None of these changes will affect core flight service 

safety functions such as search and rescue, emergency 

services, Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) entry and dis-

semination, and pilot weather reports," said Steven Vil-

lanueva, Deputy Director Flight Service, in the ATO's 

System Operations Service Unit. "We are phasing in the 

changes to ease the transition for users," he added. 

On September 24, 2015, the FAA will consolidate 

Flight Watch services into routine flight services in-

flight frequencies to eliminate unnecessary duplication 

of service and provide greater convenience for pilots. 

These services provide inflight weather information to 

pilots. After that date, these services will be available 

on the same frequencies that pilots use to open and 

close flight plans and to receive updates on NOTAMs 

or Temporary Flight Restrictions (TFRs). Dedicated 

Flight Watch frequencies will be decommissioned. 

The FAA is proposing to phase out legacy Remote Air-

port Advisory Service. Seven of the airports do not 

meet the Agency's criteria for receiving advisory ser-

vice. Flight Service is collaborating with our user 

groups on possible impacts and will be posting the pro-

posed change in the Federal Register for public com-

ment. 

The FAA is also proposing to implement flight plan 

filing for civil aircraft exclusively under the format used 

by the International Civil Aviation Organization 

(ICAO). Flight plans contain specific information relat-

ing to the proposed flight of an aircraft and controllers 

use them to provide air traffic services. Today pilots file 

flight plans in the U.S. under either the domestic or 

ICAO format. The use of one format will simplify the 

process and align U.S. flight plans within ICAO stand-

ards. 

General aviation pilots increasingly have turned to auto-

mation in recent years to file flight plans and receive 

pre-flight briefings. New technology such as ADS-B is 

providing more inflight options to pilots. Flight Service 

will incorporate the industry's newest technologies and 

reduce or eliminate other functions to create efficiencies 

and value. The changes to Flight Watch and RAA are 

the first in what is anticipated to be a series of right-

sizing initiatives surrounding flight services provided to 

pilots. 

 

Frequently asked question: 

Is Flight Service cutting services? 

Most services will continue to be provided, however 

service delivery methods may change to emphasize and 

leverage technologically advanced and automated ca-

pabilities. Services that are underutilized or redundant 

may be discontinued. 

Flight Service Program Changes 

On Sunday September 13, 2015, five of us departed to Eugene, OR. for 3 days of fishing on the McKenzie and 

Willamette Rivers. Larry Ellis and Dave Rose flew commercial out of Monterey. Wayne Handley was in his Cit-

abria with a group working Saturday reconditioning a forest service strip between Ukiah and Red Bluff (Gravelly 

Valley), and SOPA member Bill Cochrane flew in his 182.  Bill flew up from Paso Robles and picked me up and 

we launched out of Salinas at about 11 AM. Wayne Handley called from Red Bluff and said it was extremely 

Smokey, but he thought that we could get over it at 10,500 feet. He had to get below 2500' to get into Red Bluff. 

We hit some smoke at Hollister and cruise climbed to 10,500 feet and it got progressively worse until about 20 

miles south of Red Bluff when we were about to fly into a rain cloud. We did a 180 degree turn and descended 

low enough that we were able to get around the worst of it to the west.   Continued on page 6 

Flying Trip to Eugene, Oregon (Gone Fishing) 
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SOPA member Alice Talnack is looking for older 

Watsonville Fly-In posters. Do you have what she is 

looking for? 

 

For many years I served on the Watsonville Airshow 

& Fly-In Board as a volunteer. One of my projects 

for the Board was to collect all of the WVI Air Show 

& Fly-In posters.  Below is a list of missing posters.  

If you have any of these posters around in your 

home, garage, hangar that I can borrow to have re-

produced it would be greatly appreciated.  The size, 

condition, is not critical. With today’s technology we 

can reproduce them to look new and back to you in 

days. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Alice Talnack 

atalnack@comcast.net 

cell- 831-332-3549 

 

 

 

Year Annual Year 
 1964 -  First Airshow 

 1965 -  First Annual  

 1966 -  2nd 

 1967 -  3rd 

 1968 -  4th 

 1969 -  5th 

 1972 -  8th 

 1973 - 9th 

 1974 - 10th 

 1975 - 11th 

 1976 - 12th 

 1978 - 14th 

 1981 -  17th 

 1988 - 24th 

 

 

Watsonville Fly-In Posters 

We were on flight following so with pilot reports we 

knew that it was improving to the north and we were 

able to get into Redding for fuel. Oakland Center handed 

us off to Redding Tower when we were about on a 3 

mile final. Redding Tower had a few words to say about 

that so we told them to talk to their buds at Oakland Cen-

ter, not us. We left Redding and got out of the smoke at 

the state line and it was clear the rest of the way to Eu-

gene. 

The guides picked us up Monday morning at 8:00 AM to 

fish the McKenzie and the weather changed from 100 

degrees Saturday to low 50's and overcast, but it was 

great fishing, 30 fish/ person. We keep 2-3 fish/ person 

to eat for lunch and release the rest. You can keep the 

planted fish and must release the native trout. 

Tuesday we fished the Willamette, which is all native so 

it is totally catch and release. They also are short of wa-

ter in Oregon and the water level is low so we were 

banging a lot of rocks. Fishing was still good, about 20 

fish/ person. The weather was the same, overcast. 

Wednesday rain was forecast so I put my rain pants on in 

the hotel, consequently it didn't rain, just overcast. An-

other great day on the McKenzie, about 30 fish/ man 

with half of them native. 

Thursday was get home day and it was light rain and 

about 3,000'. We took off about 9:00AM with Wayne 

leading the way in the Citabria. The weather looked a 

little better to the southeast so Wayne climbed through a 

hole and said to come on up. we did and found a little tail 

wind at 11,500' above a broken layer and left the clouds 

behind at Redding and had a smooth ride home with a 

lunch stop at Willows.     Jerry Hitchcock  

Continued—Flying Trip to Eugene, Oregon (Gone Fishing) 
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Salinas Owners & Pilots Association 

Meeting Minutes ï Tuesday September 8, 2015 The Landing Zone Restaurant 

Call meeting to Order- President Jeff Soares at 7:15 p.m. 

Approve minutes of June 2015 meeting 

Treasurers report - Sue Purvis 

 

Communications: Happy Birthday to SOPA members Dennis King and Jerry Hitchcock! 

 

Airport Managerôs Report: 

Airshow update 

Storm Water pollution prevention training 

James Dean last run gathering at the Airport Sept. 30
th
. 

Round-a-bout construction update ï intersection of Skyway Blvd & Alisal 

Solar panel switch over from electrical grid soon, parking lot repairs under way 

New City billing process for airport tenants, auto debt works ok. 

 

New Business:  

SOPA Airshow tickets on sale $25.00 members / $30.00 guests 

Young Eagles event October 17
th
 

 

Air Academy scholarship recipient Sophia gave a presentation on her week at Osh Kosh camp. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:30pm  Submitted by:  Lori Atkinson-Secretary 

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Salinas Owners & Pilots Association 

Meeting Minutes ï Tuesday October 13, 2015 The Landing Zone Restaurant 

Call meeting to Order- President Jeff Soares at 7:00 p.m. 

Treasurers report ï Jeff Soares 

Communications: Happy Birthday to SOPA member Lynn Harmon 

 

New Business:  

Jeff Soares reports on the Calif. International Airshow 

Flying Aviation expo is October 15-17th Palm Springs 

Kerry Grayôs Newsletter Article on New Cyuma Airport  

Alice Talnak reports on the October 24
th
 99ôs Anniversary event and FAA Wings credit free flying seminars. 

Calif. Pilotôs Assoc. gathering October 24
th
 at Sacramento Executive Jet Center 

Santa Inez Chumash Casino is building a 12 story hotel near airport 

Jeff reports on Av-news, drones,  

Bill Sabo reports on being hit by a green laser during a Sherriffôs dept. flight in King City 

Bill Sabo reports on the Hollister Young Eagles event 

Old News:   

The October 17
th
 Young Eagles event has been move to November 7

th 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:47 pm  Submitted by:  Lori Atkinson-Secretary 

Meeting Minutes 

 



{ŀƭƛƴŀǎ hǿƴŜǊǎ ϧ tƛƭƻǘǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ  
ул aƻǊǘŜƴǎŜƴ !ǾŜƴǳŜ  
{ŀƭƛƴŀǎΣ /! фофлр 

Thank you to the SOPA Sponsors 

/ÁûìãĈėĂìÁ LĂġÙėĂÁġìĈĂÁû 
!ìėěéĈı 

.ǊǳŎŜ !ŘŀƳǎΣ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
ƛƴŦƻϪǎŀƭƛƴŀǎŀƛǊǎƘƻǿΦŎƻƳ 

DĈûÕ /ĈÁěġ !İìÁġìĈĂ {ÙėİìÏÙ 
DŜƴŜǊŀƭ !ƛǊŎǊŀƊ ϧ IŜƭƛŎƻǇǘŜǊ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

[ŀǊǊȅ [ǳƧŀƴΣ hǿƴŜǊ 
пр aƻǊǘŜƴǎŜƴ !ǾŜΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 

WÙġ ²Ùěġ [[/ 
!ƛǊŎǊŀƊ CǳŜƭ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 
[Ŝƻ aŎLƴǘƻǎƘΣ hǿƴŜǊ 

нул aƻǊǘŜƴǎŜƴ !ǾŜΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр  
όуомύ пнн-фпллΣ όуомύ ннф-лумр ŎŜƭƭ 

ǿǿǿΦƧŜǘǿŜǎǘǎŀƭƛƴŀǎΦŎƻƳ  

wĥěě ²ìûÏĈĶ LĂěĥėÁĂÏÙ !äÙĂÏķ 
{ġÁġÙ CÁėā LĂěĥėÁĂÏÙ 
wǳǎǎ ²ƛƭŎƻȄΣ !ƎŜƴǘ 

мрон /ƻƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ .ƭǾŘΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 
 όуомύ ппо-мллм 

!ìėĔûÁĂÙ /ĈāĔÁĂķ LĂÏ 
!ƛǊŎǊŀƊ aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ 
5ŀǾŜ wŜŜƪΣ hǿƴŜǊ 

мрур aƻũŜǧ {ǘΦΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 
όуомύ тро-млтт 

ǿǿǿΦǎŀƭƛƴŀǎŀƛǊǇƭŀƴŜΦŎƻƳ  

bÙı{ġÁė CėÙěé CĈĈÕěΣ [[/ 
aƛǘŎƘ {ŜŎƻƴŘƻΣ ±t  

флл ²ƻǊƪ {ǘǊŜŜǘΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлм 

aĈĂġÙėÙķ tėìİÁġÙ ²ÙÁûġé 
YŜƴƴŜǘƘ .Φ tŜǘŜǊǎŜƴΣ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊ 

/CtΣ 9!Σ a.!Σ !LC! 
нопл DŀǊŘŜƴ wƻŀŘ κ {ǳƛǘŜ нлн  

aƻƴǘŜǊŜȅ /! фофпл 
όуомύ отн-опнс κ Ȅммп 
όуллύ рлл-опнс 

ƪŜƴϪƳƻƴǘŜǊŜȅǇǿΦŎƻƳ  

/Áû-tÁÏìãìÏ !ìėāĈġìİÙΣ LĂÏΦ 
C!! /ŜǊǝŬŜŘ wŜǇŀƛǊ {ǘŀǝƻƴ 
bƻǊǘƘ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ t-рм !ƛǊŦǊŀƳŜ 

!Ǌǘ ¢ŜŜǘŜǊǎΣ hǿƴŜǊ 
моол aŜǊŎŜǊ !ǾŜΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 

όуомύ пнн-сусл 

!ìėāĈġìİÙ {ĔÙÏìÁûġìÙěΣ LĂÏΦ 
!ƛǊŎǊŀƊ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΣ {ǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜǎ ϧ wŜǎǘƻǊŀπ

ǝƻƴǎ 
5ŀǾŜ ¢ŜŜǘŜǊǎΣ hǿƴŜǊ 

от aƻǊǘŜƴǎŜƴ !ǾŜΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 
όуомύ трт-тмрп  

ǿǿǿΦŀƛǊƳƻǝǾŜǎΦŎƻƳ  

!ÙėĈ5ķĂÁāìÏ !İìÁġìĈĂ 
CƭƛƎƘǘ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ 

½ŘǊŀǾƪƻ tƻŘƻƭǎƪƛΣ hǿƴŜǊ 
тл aƻǊǘŜƴǎŜƴ !ǾŜΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 

όуомύ нпл-лулл  
ǿǿǿΦŀŜǊƻŘȅƴŀƳƛŎŀǾƛŀǝƻƴΦŎƻƳ  

¢ìÙėĂÙķ ±ÁıġÙė aÙÕìÏÁû /ĈėĔΦ 
WƛƳ ±ŀǿǘŜǊΣ aΦ5ΦΣ !a9 

мǎǘΣ нƴŘ ƻǊ оǊŘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ C!! 9ȄŀƳǎ 
рол wŀƳƻƴŀ !ǾŜΦΣ aƻƴǘŜǊŜȅ /! фофпл 

όуомύ спт-утлл 

Individuals: Ralph and Diane My-

ers, San Clemente; Robert D. Bra-

ham, Mercer Island, WA; Tom 

Bengard, Salinas. (Thank you!) 

!ÕİÁĂÏÙġÙÏé !ìėÏėÁãġ aÁìĂġ LĂÏ 
.ǊǳŎŜ tƛǧŜƴƎŜǊΣ /9h 

мслр aƻũŜǧ {ǘΦΣ {ŀƭƛƴŀǎ /! фофлр 
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